
October 12, 2020 

President James A. Dunn 
Oklahoma Wesleyan University 
2201 Silver Lake Road 
Bartlesville, Oklahoma 74006 
president@okwu.edu  

Dear President Dunn: 

Re:  State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement Institutional Renewal  

I am pleased to confirm that Oklahoma Wesleyan University (OKWU) meets the requirements to 
continue participation in the State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement (SARA). Therefore, 
OKWU’s request to renew participation in SARA is approved pending ratification by the State 
Regents at their October 22, 2020 meeting.  

A notice of this renewal has been submitted to the National Council for State Authorization 
Reciprocity Agreements (NC-SARA). 

OKWU’s principal SARA contact, Dr. Keri Bostwick, should have received an email from NC-
SARA that contains a link to submit payment and finalize the renewal process.  

If you have questions or comments regarding this action, please contact Dr. Kyle Foster, 
Assistant Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, at (405) 225-9163 or kfoster@osrhe.edu.  

Sincerely,  

Glen D. Johnson 
Chancellor 
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